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____________________________________________________________

Isaac von Temeschwar & Fabio Costas de Sarvos, of the Printers’ Guild Museum of Wonders,

Your message has brought hope in ever harsher times. Though we were pleased to find an
enthusiastic market for the items from our tomb-banquet, money is no substitute for our
lost-yet-untarnished treasures.

Our fortunes have not been kind to us, but all being well some of the family will return to
Anvil for the upcoming Solstice. They will be keen to pay you a visit to your camp and discuss
options for trade, before making their way to the Hub.

I hope Saturday at 4pm will not be too inconvenient for you.

Kindest regards,
Florian von Alders Baart


